
 

 

From: NSIP [mailto:NSIP@thecrownestate.co.uk]  

Sent: 27 April 2018 15:34 

To: Tees CCPP 

Subject: RE: Tees CCPP (EN010082) 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Re: Tees CCPP (EN010082) 

 

Thank you for consulting The Crown Estate on the above proposed development. The Crown Estate 

is not affected by the proposals, and does not have any comments to make. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Jordan 
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